
Two billboards are planned for the area of the new Gateway Park. This simulated view looks east toward the Oakland HIlls. At right is the historic maintenance buidling. 
The bike and pedestrian pathway to the new bridge will pass through this area. The billboards shown would be 20 x 60 illuminated digital displays, about 70 feet high, 
similar to the ones now placed at the foot of the old Bay Bridge.
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